
 

 

 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
 
G@xny.io 
 
 
December 19, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Gunnar D. Larson 
xNY.io – Bank.org 
406 West 25th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10001  
       
 
Re: Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) Tracking No. 2022-092267 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gunnar D. Larson: 
 
 
The New York State Department of Financial Services (“Department”) requires additional time 
to respond to your FOIL request 2022-092267 because the Department is still working on your 
request. 
 
 
The Department intends to provide its determination of your request by January 19, 2023. 
 
 
Thank you.  
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